
Good Morning, 
 
The proposed development for this area will bring so much unnecessary traffic and noise 
to the clearview neighbourhood. We are already almost surrounded by business buildings 
and the traffic on ford drive is already unbearable. What exactly is the plan for that? We are 
already segregated from the rest of Oakville and now we will be even more so. The light 
pollution and noise from the highway is already enough. This needs to be reconsidered.  
 
We have such a great community but school enrolment is already so low, this will also be 
impacted with further business developments surrounding a residential neighbourhood  
 
We are disappointed in this decision . I have lived in this neighbourhood my whole life and I 
am sad to hear about this development right across from our home and children's park.  
 
Please reconsider this decision  
 
Rosanna and Daniel Mendola 
 


